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Times of Masses & Services 
   Sat        5th   February      6.00 pm         Okehampton (in Church & Online)      Mass for Ces Mills 80th birthday    
   Sun      6th   February      9.00 am         Chagford (in Church & Online)             Mass for Andy Woodruff  

  11.00 am         Okehampton (in Church & Online)      Mass for Justin Savage 
   Tue      8th   February       7.00 pm         Okehampton (in Church & Online)       
   Wed   
   Thurs          

     9th   February   
   10th   February    

  10.00 am         Okehampton (in Church & Online)    For Major & Mrs F. Murphy’s family 
  10.30 am         Okehampton (in Church & Online)       St Scholastica   

   Fri    11th   February     10.00 am         Okehampton (in Church & Online)       No Mass 
   Sat      12th   February      6.00 pm         Okehampton (in Church & Online)       First Mass of Sunday      
   Sun    13th   February      9.00 am         Chagford (in Church & Online)              6TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

  11.00 am         Okehampton (in Church & Online)      People of the Parish 
 
Friends of St Boniface and Holy Family: Pam Pemberton, the chair of this important organisation in the parish will address all 
the parishioners after this weekend masses to kick start some social events in the parish as a lead up to the centenary. 
PPC meeting: Scheduled in the St Boniface church hall for Tuesday 15th March at 7.30 pm. Please do your best to attend. 
Please note the change of date. 
Finance Committee meeting: Scheduled for 7.30 pm Tuesday 1st March in the St Boniface church hall.  
Centenary Celebration Fund: This important event is due to take place on the afternoon at 4pm Sunday 18th September  
2022. A special fund has been set up to help with the planning of this event. If you would like to contribute, please send 
cheques to St Boniface RC Church, or pay online contact Mary Binns  embinns@hotmail.co.uk or Father Darline. There will be a 
couple of second collections towards this fund, the first one to take place on the weekend of 19th/20th March and 18th/19th 
June. 
Centenary Celebration: 18th September 2022. Father is looking for volunteers to start planning for this very important event in 
our parish. The following roles need to be filled: 
Parish magazine: Four volunteers are required for this role and the task would involve collecting information from various 
parish groups, presenting the history of the parish (some background work on this has already been completed), and 
publishing the findings.  
Welcome committee: Three volunteers are required for this role, and it would entail preparing invitations, inviting guests, and 
meeting and greeting on the day.  
Liturgy Committee: A minimum of four people are needed to be involved in the planning and arrangements of the spiritual 
celebration.  
Catering Committee: we need a minimum of six people for this committee to liaise with the caterers, plan and organise the 
arrangements on the day.  
There will be a list in the porch for you to sign or if you prefer you can email father Darline with your preferences. Any help is 
gratefully received. We have also set up a Centenary celebration fund, any donations are welcome. 
Vacancy in the Diocese of Plymouth: There is a vacancy for a member of staff at St Boniface House Tribunal & Chancery 
Administrator. Please see the advert in the porch if you are interested to know more. 
Divine Renovation Event: “What is God saying to the Church?” This is an on-line event promoted by Fr. James Mallon and 
Divine Renovation. With the link provided here https://www.divinerenovation.org/events  Individuals can register. 
Online Event – What is God saying to the Church? 
March 2022 marks two years since the pandemic hit much of the world.  What is God saying to the Church in the last two 
years?  What have we learned?  What should be our focus moving forward? 
A live online event featuring, Bishop Robert Barron, Fr James Mallon (of Divine Renovation) and Rev’d Nicky Gumble (of 
ALPHA), on Tuesday 1st March at 6pm.  To Register please access through: 
https://www.divinerenovation.org/events 
 

The Pope's Intention for February: For religious sisters and consecrated women. We pray for religious sisters and 
consecrated women; thanking them for their mission and their courage; may they continue to find new responses to the 
challenges of our times.  
Prayers: Please pray for: Claire Brown, Patricia van Kuyk, Helen, Ann Durden-Higgins, Doreen Hughes, Derek & Ruth, Pat, 
Jackie McIntyre, Michele Collier, Paul & Diana Selwood Wielink, Alex Joyce, John Keating, Jean & Tilly Rhodes,  Jenny Kennedy, 
Anne Brooks, Sheila Rogers,  Bob Bell, Molly Rogers, Jean Wood, Janet Vickers, Margaret Snell, Maureen Frances, Elizabeth 
Gregory, David Jennings, Maureen Hartwell, Jean Arnold Jones, Kevin Power, Rosemary Hopkins, Reta DeLarge, Justin Aldred, 
Jamie Shott and Alan Pook. 
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